New Vienna City Council Meeting
August 3, 2021

	Mayor Roger Langel opened the meeting at 5:30pm. Present were council members:  Jim Naber, and TJ Kloser, Kathy Engelken. Mike Leuchs at 5:48pm. Absent-Dave DuBois. 
	Engelken made the motion to approve the agenda for August 3, 2021, seconded by Kloser.
	Naber made the motion to approve the consent agenda that consisted of minutes from the July meeting and bills, receipts and financial reports. Second was made by Kloser. Ayes-all.
TJ Vorwald was present to update the council on the New Vienna Area Young Men’s Association. The association will not be having any big events this year, but will continue to bartend at the VFW. TJ stated that they are looking into hosting an event in the hall for Farmers Day next year.
	Fred Westhoff and Roger Osterhaus were present to talk about the Veterans Memorial Park and the updates to the area. They will be looking into placing some stops in the parking lot as well as rock along the north side of the memorial. The Veterans Memorial group presented the city with a check for $2000.00 to go towards the cost of the parking lot.
	Under the water and sewer report. Mike Neuhaus stated Harter jetted out the lift station, the crossings by the bridge will be jetted this fall. The city discussed the sewer, clay line that is broken that runs along the Vorwald property on the east side of town. The council will look into meeting with the property owners involved to discuss this project that needs to be addressed. Krapfl Const. quote of $7400.00 to re do the manhole.
	The clerk stated that all the paper work has been submitted or the American Rescue Plan and the state just received the funds the 27th of July to disperse. The clerk also stated that a new funding program came out for all towns in the state to get $9550.00 worth of computers for each city. The clerk has submitted an order for New Vienna for laptops.
	RESOLUTION #18-2021 A RESOLUTION ACCEPTING THE COMPLETION OF THE WELL HOUSE AND WATER PRESSURE PROJECT motion from Kloser, second by Naber. Ayes-all.
Payment request #4 for $15,527.38 to Krapfl Const. for the water pressure project was made on a motion from Engelken, second by Kloser. Ayes-all. 
	Additional topics the council discussed as non-action included: Smith St curb and gutter work needed and when to start this project, complaints on dog feces and odor, barking. The Clerk will send out letters to the residents in question to address issues.
	There being no further business to discuss the meeting was adjourned on a motion from 
Naber, second by Leuchs at 6:31pm.
Submitted by Angie Oberbroeckling, City Clerk    

